
 

Circular No.86/2023-24                                                                                   11th October 2023 

 “Dussehra signifies the victory of good over evil” 

Dear Parent, 

  
Kindly note that the school will remain closed for Dussehra vacation  from Friday, 

13th October 2023 till  Wednesday, 25th October 2023. The school will reopen on 
Thursday, 26th October 2023 for all the students. 

AVN Vida International School wishes you a Happy and Prosperous Dussehra. 

 

Note:  

1. Dusshera celebration will be held on Thursday, 12th October 2023. 

2. Students of grades Nursery-II can join the celebration in traditional attire. 

3. Students of gades III-X need to come in regular school uniform. 

 

 

Principal 

 


